
 
 

 

POPI act came into effect on the 1st July 2021. POPI act requires business to 

regulate how information is organised, stored, secured, and discarded. Reris 

Insurance Brokers (“RERIS”) as a business will ensure that it maintains the integrity 

and confidentiality of its clients and employee’s personal information by preventing 

loss, damage, and unauthorised access to personal data. Reris fully complies with 

the requirements of POPIA and would like to ensure that all our client’s personal 

information is duly protected and secured. 

 

Reris Information officer 

Email: gloria@reris.info 

Kind regards. 

Gloria Mureri. 
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